Timothy Collins

The rules and laws that are being proposed by the state of Washington upon the citizens and
businesses are going to place unreal and excessive costs upon us all. It is an unreal expectation to
change our automobiles over to all electric . To place such a law on the aforementioned people of
Washington will place an impossible hardship upon all of us. Millions of people will be impacted
by this insanity. The desire of elected officials to do away with gas and oil is absolutely disgusting.
These officials will single handedly put thousands if not millions of people out of work and force
more homelessness on our society. This absolutely cannot happen . EVs are extremely expensive
and out of reach and touch for hundreds of thousands of people. People that live on limited income
such as Social Security retirement will be priced out of the market. What will be the result of
limiting the citizens of Washington to buying expensive EVs that they cannot afford ? What will be
the cost of having to build charging stations for all these vehicles ? What will happen when a
person cannot charge their vehicle to get to work ? From all the research I've seen or read there will
be countless troubles arising from being " told " what type of vehicle they can purchase . It also
seems to me that the elected officials are not even considering the 1st amendment which gives all of
us the freedom to choose what type of automobile we choose to drive. Please do not pass these
insane laws that verge on the infringement of our freedoms of the constitution. We are not
California, we are Washington state it seems that our Governor is wanting to go along with
Californias Governor to be like them .



